

Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander U.S. Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay 1 Washington Ave Philadelphia, PA 19147 MSIB Number: 06-22 Date: February 24, 2022

Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215) 271-4889

E-Mail: DelawareBayWWM@uscg.mil

RETURN TO NORMAL PORT CONDITION AND END OF ICE SEASON

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that the port has secured from Winter Port Condition One and has returned to Normal Port Condition in the Delaware River, Delaware Bay, Chesapeake Canal, Delaware Canal, all existing tributaries, and the New Jersey and Delaware Shores. Ice formation is no longer favorable in the region. There are no navigational restrictions.

Additionally, the Ice Seasonal Alert is no longer in effect. Ice season has officially ended.

Questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or expectations of the Captain of the Port can be directed to (215) 271-4807 or (267) 515-7294.

J. D. THEEL

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay